
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Website & Technology Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

February 13, 2017 

 

 

Committee Member Attendees: Pat Himes & Michael Hardin  

 

SRP and Board Representatives: Gary Smith, Wendy Taylor, Kristi Felouzis & 

Christine Bean 

 

Guests: prospective volunteer, Ubaid Saleem 

 

Call to Order – Chair Michael Hardin called the meeting to order at 7:07 p.m. 

 

Resident Comment – None 

 

Approve Minutes – Pat Himes moved to approve the January 2017 minutes as 

presented. The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Board of Directors Update- None 

 

New Business – None 

 

Old Business 

• NT is still on target to provide the requested QNAPs by the end of February. 

• Staff will schedule demos of software that was viewed during meeting. 

 

Adjourn - There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:01 p.m. 

 

Next Meeting:  March 20, 2017 7pm at Town Hall 

 
 


